
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Notification of MMR Vaccine Side Effects  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about 

potential side effects associated with the MMR (Measles, Mumps, and 

Rubella) vaccine. While the MMR vaccine is highly effective in preventing 

these diseases, some individuals may experience side effects following 

vaccination. 

Common side effects include:  

- Mild fever  

- Rash  

- Swelling of glands in the cheeks or neck  

- Temporary joint pain  

In rare cases, more serious side effects may occur, such as:  

- Severe allergic reactions  

- Seizures  

- Thrombocytopenia (low platelet count)  

It is important to monitor for any unusual symptoms following vaccination 

and to contact your healthcare provider if you have concerns. For 

additional information, please refer to the CDC website or consult your 

healthcare professional.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 


